
https://www.wto.org/spanish/news_s/news15_s/tbt_17mar15_s.htm  

 

Good regulatory practices  

Members will continue to discuss a voluntary list of steps and mechanisms that governments may consider when setting, adopting and applying 
product requirements — known as “good regulatory practices” —  in the next meeting of the TBT Committee. The Chairman put this work on 
hold due to continued disagreements between members over the need for a disclaimer stating that the voluntary list would not have a bearing on 
legal disputes in the WTO.  
More details 

 


